
Duffield Digest 

Duffield School  

Important Dates 

January 4th-8th  
At-Home Learning 
 
January 11th  

Option 2 student re-
entry and first day back 
in classes 

 
January 19th  
Duffield School Council 

and School Fundraising 
committee 6:00pm  
 

January 22nd  
No School 
 

January 29  
No Kindergarten 

Dear Duffield Parents, 
 

Happy New Year and welcome to 2021 at Duffield School! It is our 
hope that you were able to find ways to connect with those 
around you during this past holiday season and that you enjoyed 

the beautiful weather. We are hoping that the new year will look 
very different from 2020 and we wish you all the best. 
 
The best news of the week is that it has been announced that stu-

dents will be returning to school this upcoming Monday, January 
11th. Our staff, students and parents have been doing their best to 
keep up with their at-home learning this past week. It is always a 

joy to join a Google Meet to see the faces of our students and to 
hear the stories about their holidays. However, with that being 
said, we are so looking forward to having our students back in 

school! To ensure our safe learning environment, students will be 
returning to school following the same COVID protocols that were 
seen before we left for the holidays. As we prepare to see what 

2021 is in store for us, we will continue to try to meet the needs of 
our families. 
 

We would like to also give a shout out to the support of our school 
community in regards to various initiatives and fundraisers this 
school year. During this time, parent volunteers continued to run 
fundraisers to raise funds for our school. We cannot thank you 

enough for all that you do for our school. Please know that the 
money raised from fundraisers goes back into supporting our 
Duffield students. 

 
Dianne Jewell 

January 2021 


